
Summer Assignments 2020 

 

 

In preparation for the 2020-2021 school year, the following three Cambridge courses have 

summer assignments: 

 

1) CIE Math Probability & Statistics AS 

2) CIE Math Probability & Statistics A 

3) CIE Psychology A (this is only for students who did not complete Q4 remote learning project) 

 

 

If you requested these courses during registration earlier this year, you should have already 

received a Canvas invitation from Mr. Cross (AS Math) or Ms. Hobbins (A Math). If you did not 

receive this invite, please reach out to your teacher. Their emails are james.cross@cms.k12.nc.us 

and heathers.hobbins@cms.k12.nc.us.  

 

 

Finally, if you completed AS Psychology during the 2019-2020 school year and plan to take A 

Psychology in the 2020-2021 school year, you will need to make sure that you have completed 

the Quarter 4 psychology project assigned during the regular school year. If you did not complete 

this during the fourth quarter of remote learning, this will need to be completed before returning 

in the fall. Any questions regarding A-level Psychology should be directed to Mr. George. His 

email address is aaron.george@cms.k12.nc.us.  

 

 

If you register for any of these 3 courses (AS Math, A Math, or A Psychology) over the summer, 

please reach out to the teacher of the course to get the needed information to complete your 

summer assignments. 

 

 

These are the only Cambridge courses that have summer assignments. If you are not planning to 

take any of these 3 courses, please disregard this notice. 

 

 

Summer assignment teacher contact information: 

 

 

AS Math: James Cross – james.cross@cms.k12.nc.us 

 

A Math: Heather Hobbins – heathers.hobbins@cms.k12.nc.us 

 

A Psychology: Aaron George – aaron.george@cms.k12.nc.us  
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